
Approval of Employment Agreement 
Between the City of Shoreline and 

Bristol Ellington to Serve as 
Shoreline City Manager

September 26, 2022



Background/Proposed Agreement
• On September 19th Council authorized Mayor and 

Deputy Mayor to negotiate agreement 
• Proposed agreement based on City’s standard service 

contract and past City Manager contracts  
• Provides for a starting salary, COLA, other compensation 

provisions, and other terms of employment
• Agreement term would commence November 28, 2022



Recommendation

• Staff recommends that the City Council approve the 
proposed Employment Agreement between the City of 
Shoreline and Bristol Ellington for the position of City 
Manager



Procedure for Council Action
• Per Council Rules of Procedure 6.1.B: 

1. Presentation of staff report
2. Public comment
3. Council review and potential action
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